
Middle School Uniform Policy 

Grades 5-8 

EVERYDAY UNIFORM POLICY 

Tops: 

 

• Short or long-sleeved, collared shirt  Colors: white, hunter green, royal blue, red 

                    

Outerwear: 

 

• Sweatshirts with Salisbury Academy seal Colors: hunter green, bright red, royal blue 

       
• Hooded spirit sweatshirts  Colors: blue, grey, red, white, or black 

  
• Fleece vest or jacket with Salisbury Academy seal Colors: hunter green, bright red, 

royal blue, or black 

•   
*NON-UNIFORM outerwear MUST be removed while in the building. 

Bottoms: 

 

• Pants, shorts, skorts, skirts. Cargo pants and 

capris for everyday uniform ONLY.           

Colors: Khaki/stone, uniform plaid, NO olive 

or white.  

• Belts are optional for everyday uniform. 

Colors: brown/black 

 

Shoes: 
• Closed toe, closed heel, and closed sides. 

Socks: 
• Black, white, or grey ONLY 

* Shorts, skorts, and skirts 

must be fingertip length. 



Hair 

accessories: • Solid school colors or uniform plaid 

 

 

PE Uniforms 

Students will not dress out on campus during the 2020-2021 school year. Students may wear 

non-uniform, athletic attire on scheduled PE days. Students should dress to participate in 

physical activity, including athletic shoes/sneakers. Please consult the non-uniform dress 

code (found below) for details on guidelines.  

 

Non-Uniform 

Please adhere to the following guidelines on Middle School Non-Uniform Days and P.E. days: 

• Non-athletic leggings are permitted if the garment worn over the leggings is fingertip 

length. 

• Undergarments may not be visible. 

• Shorts, skirts, and dresses must be fingertip length. 

• Children may not wear articles of clothing which refer to alcoholic beverages, 

tobacco, illegal substances, weapons, or that include derogatory or political language. 

 

 
Students who do not dress according to these guidelines may lose their non-uniform privilege for a 

determined period of time.  

 

Dress Uniforms 

Students will not be asked to wear dress uniforms during the 2020-2021 school year.  
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